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CENTENNIAL NOTICE 

This is to advise all concerned that because of 

my duties as Reeve, | have this date appointed 

Mr. Jim Cumming to take over my duties as 

Centennial Chairman. 
May | take this opportunity to express my 

appreciation to our citizens for the wonderful 

co-operation you have extended to the Centennial 

Committee and trust that as our birthday year 

progresses you will continue to take an ever 

increasing interest and active participation in our 

up coming events. 

Because of the severe winter storms we have 

delayed our over all decorations until spring at 

which time you can rest assured that Terrace Bay 

will express the festive occasion. 

May | then on behalf of your 1967 Council extend 

to one and all our sincere wish for a most joyous, 

healthful and successful Centennial Year . 

W.E. Cavanaugh, 
Reeve. 

    

     

  

     
    

   
   

    

   

      

   

   

   

   

    

      

KIMBERLY-CLARK SAFETY SLOGAN 

This week's slogan - Ensure Your Safety - 

Follow Safe Practices. 

For knowing last week's safety slogan the 

following persons received silver dollars - 

Willard Vezina, Harold Prill, George Churney, 

Benny Hayes and Doug Reynolds . 

Accidents are defined as unexpected happen- 

ings - however, they can be avoided if we take 

time to follow this week's safety slogan. 
Remember this week's Slogan - 

ENSURE YOUR SAFETY - FOLLOW SAFE 
PRACTICES 

    
   

    

   

        

IS THERE A PICTURE 

YOU NEED FRAMED ? 

WE HAVE ALL KINDS 

OF PICTURE MOLDS. 

    

   
   

SPECIAL ODD SIZE 

FRAMES MADE AND 

COMPLETED AT 
REDUCED PRICES. 

      

TERRACE BAY NEWS 

   

  

   

   

   

     
    

    

January 12, 1967 

    

    

     

  

    
    

    

  

     
    

ANNUAL MEETING 

COMMUNITY CHURCH 

Sunday, January /5 th. 

7 p.m. - 7.30 p.m. = Worship 

7.30 p.m. - 9.30 p.m. - Business Session 

- Elect. Officers 
- Financial Reports 

‘ by organizations 
- Centennial 

Business 

9.30-10 p.m. - Social |/2 hour 

EVERY MEMBER AND ADHERENT 

1S URGED TO BE PRESENT 

  

   

Miss Sharon Bougie recently celebrated her 

9th birthday at which I7 girl-friends were present. 

The guests played games with money prizes and 

were served lunch and take home treats by Sharon's 

mother assisted by Mrs. Lorette Solly. 

SKI CLUB NEWS 
On January 28 and 29 a number of the local lads 

will participate in a ski workshop to be conducted 

by Mr.Terry Axelson, a Lakehead ski professional 

and director of athletics for the Port Arthur Board 

of Education. 
The club is proud to announce the opening of a 

new Centennial trail and some other hill 

improvements which will add to the thrills of this 

number one winter sport. 
The refreshment stand is now open for business 

and those participating in the learn to ski classes 

are reminded to be on the hill early Saturday - 

before 10.00 a.m. 
Snow conditions at present are better than 

average and we expect to have a great weekend.. 

     - HAPPY SKIING - 

  

    
    

  

     
   

    

   
       

      

      

      

  


